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Notice Text

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

FOR THE CITY OF HENRY

WASTEWATER IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT

The City of Henry is proposing to construct improvements to its wastewater systems. The City of Henry is seeking up to
$8,500,000 for wastewater system improvements from the Board of Water and Natural Resources. The funds could be either
grants from the State Consolidated Water Facilities Construction Program or a loan from the Clean Water State Revolving
Fund (CWSRF) programs. The expected CWSRF Loan terms are 2.125 percent for 30 years. The Board of Water and Natural
Resources may forgive all or a portion of the loan principal. The amount and source of funds will be determined by the
Board of Water and Natural Resources when the applications are presented at a scheduled board meeting.

The purpose of the public hearing is to discuss the proposed project, the proposed financing, the source of repayment for
the loans and to receive comments regarding the application from members of the community. The meeting is open to the
public and interested persons are encouraged to attend.

Notice is further given to persons with disabilities that this hearing is being held at a physically accessible place. The
TTY/TDD number is 1 800 877 1113 or 711. Disabled individuals wishing assistance should contact the Finance Officer at
605-532-3230 for information and/or special assistance -the request should be made 48 hours in advance of the meeting.
The public hearing will be held at Community Center on Monday, December 5th, 2022, at 7:00 PM.
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